
  

 

Coleford Parish Council  

Update from the local Neighbourhood Team 
 
 
Crime Levels 
 

 
 
  
 
Proactive work 
A significant amount of work has been carried out by me and partner agencies to address 
ongoing anti-social behaviour involving three local youths. Only time will tell if these efforts have 
been effective, but we remain committed to supporting the community. 
As you’re aware, I haven’t held a “Come Meet Us” event in the village for some time — which is a 
shame. If there’s interest, I’d be happy to organise one at the Village Hall on: 

��������	
�� Sunday, 28th September 2025 


���� 12:00 PM – 1:00 PM 
It would be a great opportunity to reconnect with residents, listen to your concerns, and discuss 
what matters most to you. 
Please let me know your thoughts . 
 
 



  

 

 

 
 
In previous crime figures, there is a segment titled ‘Violence Against a Person’. I have been 
informed that this may have caused some concern and confusion a few of our Parish councils. 
Violence Against a Person is a broad classification encompassing various incidents. These 
can range from physical altercations, such as one person striking another, to verbal disputes 
where someone shouts, causing another person to feel unsafe. It also includes situations 
where body language suggests intent to harm, as well as instances where an individual 
perceives a potential threat—perhaps due to a mental health episode. 
 
 
Could I please ask that you distribute the Community Speed Watch (CSW) information 
I’ve provided? I’m keen to increase the number of active teams across the areas I’m 
responsible for, and your support in sharing this would be greatly appreciated 
 
 

 
 
 
Please follow the link below, which will take you to the CSW web page where you can find out 
how to join and lots more. 
                                    https://communityspeedwatch.org/FRONT-v2-Register.php 
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